
¡Muchas Gracias!  
Children's Day was more than we
could've ever imagined. We saw
God move in crazy ways.  A few
weeks ago we were nervous we

would have to postpone
chi ldren's celebration due to

road blockages caused by rain.
Thankful ly,  we were able to travel
to San Pedro and buy everything
we needed for each of  the gifts.

We managed to put together each
gift ,  snacks,  and activ it ies in a

week with the help of  our
wonderful  volunteers who are al l
part of  our women's ministry.    
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Photo taken on our
way to San Pedro 

Buying al l  the gifts
with Andrea's help 

Riding on the back of  a truck on our way to La
Cuesta
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We arrived 30 minutes early so we could
decorate the classroom and organize gifts by
grade levels.  One of  the community leaders
led us in prayer and the two school teachers
welcomed our ministry volunteers.  We then
shared a message about God's love for
chi ldren.  One of  our main goals for this
outreach was to remind kids of  their  worth
and God's love for them. We strongly bel ieve
each chi ld left  feel ing loved, encouraged, and
inspired to dream big.  

We were able to bless over 60 kids!
Oh, how we wish you could have seen al l  the kids'  faces as they were
opening each gift !  

We met at the school which only has two classrooms; one for kindergarten
and one for 1st-6th grade. Everyone was super nervous and quiet when we
first  arr ived.  Some chi ldren came in late because they thought we were
not going to make it .  In the past,  there have been people that promised to
celebrate them but never showed up. 

This sweet boy is mute but he was expressing al l
his gratitude & happiness with smiles and dance

moves.  

La Cuesta's fútbol  f ie ld located
right by the school



None of this would have been possible
without your help.  We are extremely
thankful  for al l  your support and
prayers.  Feel  free to reach out i f  you
want to know about our experience.  You
can also fol low us on our social  media
to check out more photos and videos .  

Follow us on our social media: 



@sembrandoesperanzahn 

@sembrandoesperanzahn 

sow-hope.org

Photo of  our volunteers


